Freedom of Information Act 2000 – agency social workers
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Please can you provide a breakdown of the number of vacancies you have had for social workers in your area for the last 5 years. 
Please also confirm what percentage of your social workers were employed through an agency for the same period.

Answer:
Please see below a headcount of agency employees that worked for Leicester City Council as Social Workers as at the dates shown.
All these agency employees were hired to fill any vacancies we held at that time.  
31/03/2015 – 49 (15%)

31/03/2016 – 52 (16%)

31/03/2017 – 52 (16%)

31/03/2018 – 71 (22%)

31/03/2019 – 46 (15%)

31/01/2020 – 40 (14%)

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


